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Re: Docket No 080499-W, Application for certificate to operate water utility in Lake County 
by TLP Water, Inc 

Dear Mr. Carey: 

This letter is a follow-up on the telephone conversation of February 6, 2009, with Cheryl 
Johnson, during which time an update of the status of the docket for a certificate to operate a water 
utility was provided. As mentioned in the conversation, Rule 25-30.034(1) (i), Florida Administrative 
Code, requires one copy of a detailed system map showing the lines, treatment facilities and the 
territory to be served. Exhibit 7A and Exhibit 7B were submitted as system maps, but the maps are 
not to scale and the lines are. not distinguishable &om the lots. Please submit a map of sufficient scale 
and detail to enable correlation with the description of the territory to be served. 

Also, you submitted a tax return as support for the financial ability of the TLF’ Water, Inc. and 
the cost for the plant. However, a more detail breakdown of the costs for plant and the corresponding 
accumulated depreciation is needed. In addition, documentation regarding the original cost of the land 
on which the water treatment plant is located will be needed. 

According to the application, TLP is presently charging a flat rate of $39.00 for water services. 
A model tariff showing all classifications, rules, and regulations, consistent with Chapter 25-9, Florida 
Administrative Code must be filed. Please provide a copy of a customer bill, which contains all 
infomation required by Rule 25-30.335(1), Florida Administrative Code. A copy of the model tariff 
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is accessible on the PSC website at http//www.floridapsc.com. 5-  60 L1 
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The information requested should be filed with the Commission on or before March 6,2009. 
When filing the response, please be sure to refer to the docket number and direct the response to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact Tom 
Walden at 850-413-6950 or Cheryl Johnson at 850-413-6984. 

Sincerely, 
<--- 
pi?LtcLpal% 

Patti Daniel 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Bureau of Certification, Economics &Tariffs 

PDICA.I:kb 
Enclosures 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Walden) 
Office of the General Counsel (Young) 
Office of Commission Clerk (Cole) / 


